KIN DAH LICHTI’I OLTA’

HOME OF THE WOLVERINES

P.O. Box#800 Ganado, Arizona 86505 Sherry Lane Mitchell
PH: (928)755-3439/3430 FAX: (928)755-3448 Principal
www.kindahlichiiolta.org
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May 17, 2023
Dear Parents and Guardians:

The last day of school... the closing of one door and the
opening of another. | want to thank KDLO students for all the
warmth, memories, and learning we shared this school! year.

Having your children in our school this year was a great
pleasure. | have learned many things from your children and
their uniqueness. It has been a pleasure to watch daily as your
child and other children personally grow close, made friends,
and see the light and interest shine in their eyes.

That bond they all share as wolverines is a bond that they will
continue to feel as they move through the grades here at
KDLO. Our staff laughed, lived, played, and enriched your
child's life in one way or another.

Parents, thank you for allowing me to be your child’s principal.
It has been a wonderful and rewarding year for me.

Somethings to remember:

e Summer Boot Camp starts June 5, 2023, to June 22,
2023

o Summer Feeding starts June 5, 2023, to June 22, 2023

e Applications are ready for School Year 23/24

¢ Kindergarten Students must be five years old by
September 1, 2023

Respectfully,

ane Mitchell, M.Ed., Principal

Mission Statement

“The mission of Kin Dah Lichi’f Olta’ is to provide a child centered learning environment that
promotes student achievement embedded in cultural diversity toward meeting the demands of a
global society.”



